
Item 11d – Halff Virtual Well Bore Application 

 

The Board will be exposed to the newly launched Virtual Well Bore application provided 

by Halff Associates and available on the District’s website. The application is based on 

the Leapfrog 3D model developed for the District over the past three years. 


